

March, 2017 Dear Parents and Carers, French Language Club for Reception class children We are pleased to inform you that St Albans Language Club* are offering a French language club on Tuesday after school for Reception children. The club will begin on Tuesday, 25th April with the last class being Tuesday, 11th July. It will run from 3:20-3:50 with a light snack provided. The cost for the 11 sessions is £44. There are 8 places in the class which will be allocated on a first come, first served basis. This course is designed as an introduction to language for the children and is meant to be fun, however, there is still an expectation for them to listen and behave. Please consider whether you think your child will have enough energy and attention span to participate in the club after a long day at school, before signing them up. To secure a place at the language club for your child, please complete the permission slip below and return to the school office, along with £44 payment between 8.30am Wednesday 29th March and 2.30pm on Thursday 30th March. Cheques should be made payable to Andi Yoxall please. (The school office will contact you if the club is already full when your slip is returned and we are therefore unable to secure a place for your child.) Yours Sincerely Andi Yoxall *Teaching under license from La Jolie Ronde Please visit http://www.lajolieronde.co.uk/parents for more information about what the course has to offer. French Language Club for Reception I give permission for my child, in Reception to attend the French language club, and enclose £44 payment. The "light snack" is usually a biscuit or brioche, please indicate on this form if your child has any allergies.